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From: Lucinda Fane
Sent: 30 May 2018 21:58
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Rother Valley Railway Extension

Dear Mr Grayling,

I am writing to object to the opposed extension of the railway line to Robertsbridge. | have several reasons for this;
My family run a campsite in Bodiam which borders the River Rother. | am concerned that the noise and disruption
will impinge on our campers’ escape to the peaceful countryside. There will be a crossing at the two narrow bridges

and this will increase road noise, accidents and train horns are disruptive to the quiet people crave for.

I am concerned about the environmental damage to the Rother Valley and forcing a CPO on the neighbouring farms
is immoral. It is currently an untouched haven for many animals and for this to be destroyed for a hobby railway is
very wrong.

I do not see the benefit for the village of Robertsbridge and believe that the amount of cars will be hugely
detrimental.

| do hope that the relevant parties see sense and retain the location of the railway as it is.

Yours sincerely,

www.parkfarmcamping.co.uk

Sent from my iPhone
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